
 

In light of concerns surrounding COVID-19 virus, the BBPUD wants to reassure 

our customers that your drinking water is safe and that we continue to operate 

under normal treatment plant operations. As part of our treatment process we 

disinfect the treated water by chlorination, a process that is designed to kill 

pathogens, including viruses and bacteria. Currently there is no evidence that the 

COVID-19 virus survives the disinfection process. The District continues to 

perform all required monitoring and sampling required by the State Water 

Resource Control Board.  

 

We do realize and encourage the importance to clean surfaces with disinfectant 

products, including wipes, to reduce the spread of COVID-19. It is important to 

dispose of those items in the trash, not the toilet.  

Please do not flush disinfectant wipes or paper towels down the toilet. 

 

 


